
            Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 

590 Steven Court, Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 6Z2
Tel: [905] 895-2309 
Fax: [905] 895-8931 
Email: nmhydro@nmhydro.ca 

 
 
 
February 28, 2011 
 
Ontario Energy Board    VIA E-MAIL 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
 M4P 1E4 
 
February 24, 2011 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: Newmarket – Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 

Filing in accordance with Procedural Order No. 6 
EB-2010-0295 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a Decision and Rate Order in the matter 
of an application by Newmarket – Tay Power Distribution Ltd. (“NTPDL”) approving just 
and reasonable rates to be effective January 1, 2011 as agreed to in a Settlement 
Agreement dated February 4, 2011.  The Settlement Agreement precludes NTPDL from 
applying for an IRM adjustment in the 2011 year.  As such, NTPDL is making this filing in 
this matter in accordance with Procedural Order No. 6 of the Board’s Decision and Order 
of February 22, 2011. 
 
NTPDL has two amounts to recover in this matter: 

 $88,162.91 from its Newmarket service area; and 
 $7,162.40 from its Tay service area 

 
NTPDL has received a letter from the Minister of Energy dated February 24, 2011 and 
received February 28, 2011 (the “Minister’s Letter”) asking that it consider forgoing 
recovery of these costs from its customers.  In order for NTPDL to obtain input from its 
Board of Directors on the Minister’s Letter, it respectfully requests a 24 hour extension to 
the filing timeline established by Procedural Order No. 6. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
P.D. Ferguson, 
President 


